
April 28, 2008

Repaving work closes lanes at night on QEII south of
Edmonton
Edmonton... Construction will close lanes at night on the Queen Elizabeth II (QEII) Highway from
Highway 39 to Ellerslie Road starting May 5. The work includes paving a five-kilometre section of the
northbound lanes and a 17-kilometre section of the southbound lanes. Crack sealing will start May 5 and
repaving will begin May 20. Construction is expected to take approximately three months to complete,
weather permitting.

Motorists are asked to use caution in the area and obey all signs, flag persons and traffic control devices.
In construction zones motorists are reminded that they must observe the posted speed. When workers
are present, fines for speeding in these areas will be doubled.
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Media inquiries may be directed to: 
Des Kernahan
Project Director
Associated Engineering Ltd.
780-451-7666

Rizwan Hussain
Project Administrator
Alberta Transportation
780-968-4226
To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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